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Comments: Recreation Fees

 

Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service:

 

As a long time volunteer for the USFS in calif. , I'm opposed to the proposal to charge people for simply taking a

walk in the in the Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas in the Oregon

Cascades. 

I do agree that overnite camping charges are reasonable and necessary but when it comes to hiking a trail or day

use areas , charging for these items are absurd . Are we going to next start charging people just to drive on roads

in national forests ? 

 

Such fees would set a horrible national precedent for other Wilderness areas around the country and I urge you

to abandon your fee scheme . 

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Pat Doherty

10145 Nancy Ave

Cherry Valley, CA 92223

 

 


